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The deadline for entries to the North Herts Banded 2* Open – which doubles as the North Herts Satellite Grand
Prix – has been extended to February 11.

The tournament takes place at Hitchin Boys’ School Sports Centre on March 14 and 15.

For an entry form, click here

For more information on the Grand Prix circuit, click here
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